
 

 

MassDOT invites you to a  

PUBLIC MEETING on the  

South Station Expansion Project  

Final Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) 

Wednesday, July 20, 2016 

6:00 PM  
Atlantic Wharf, Fort Point Room 

290 Congress Street, Boston 

Join us at a Public Meeting on the FEIR for the expansion of South Station. The FEIR 

includes a preferred South Station Expansion alternative, summarizes the changes to the 

project since the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) filing in 2014, responds to DEIR 

comments, and incorporates additional environmental analyses outlined in the Certificate on 

the DEIR. The proposed project would acquire and demolish the USPS facility; reopen 

Dorchester Ave. and extend the Harborwalk; expand the South Station terminal; improve 

reliability and meet current and future commuter rail and intercity rail service needs; and 

create new layover capacity. Please read more about this important project and the FEIR on 

the project website: www.mass.gov/MassDOT/SouthStationExpansion 

In addition to the project website, the FEIR can also be found:  

 At the State Library of Massachusetts (State House), the Boston Public Library Central 
Library, and the Honan-Allston, Hyde Park, and South Boston Branches 

 By request from Steve Woelfel, Deputy Director, MassDOT Office of Transportation 
Planning, at steve.woelfel@state.ma.us or at (857) 368-8889 

Written comments must be submitted by August 5, 2016 to the MEPA Office. To learn how to 
make formal comments on the FEIR, please visit the project website at 
www.mass.gov/MassDOT/SouthStationExpansion. 

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. Accessibility 

accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as available. Such services include 

documents in alternate formats, translated documents, assistive listening devices, and interpreters (including American 

Sign Language). For more information or to request reasonable accommodation and/or language services, please contact 

MassDOT’s Director of Civil Rights by phone at (857) 368-8580, TTD/TTY at (857) 368-0603, fax (857) 368-0602 or by 

email to MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. 


